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Oxford. 

May 3, 1916. 

Dear Packard, 

Thanks for the enclosure from Bulett. I am looking forward to seeing 

the Solernum book. I have been struggling with the early editions whioh 

are very hard to settle. You will be glad to hear that my Harington 

manuscript turns out to be the original. 

All goes well - if we could only have the country run by the soldiers 

and not· be the politicians. We are really waiting for either a Lincoln 

or a Cromwell. 

Sincerely yours, 

wID Osler 


